
 

 

 
December 03, 2012 

  

                               

Users With Duplicate Allergies 

  
On December 20th, Cerner will have completed an allergy cleanup that eliminated duplicate allergy terms 
when searching to add an allergy.  The user can view allergies that were removed from their Favorite 
Folders by running a report in the Explorer Menu – ‘Favorite Folder Audit Report’.  This upgrade will not 
affect existing allergies on any patient’s chart.     
 
  
Thank you for your business!  We appreciate it very much! 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Kemal Erkan, CEO/President 
United Medical, LLC  
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